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HB 2591 Designating the month of May as 
Williams Syndrome Awareness Month passes 
Senate Unanimously 

 

House bill 2591 carried by Senator Sara Gelser passed 
unanimously the Oregon Senate on May 25th, 2017. 

HB 2591 will designate the month of May as Williams 
Syndrome Awareness Month in Oregon. Williams 
Syndrome is a rare genetic condition that is present at 
birth, affects as many as 30,000 individuals in the United 
States and is characterized by lifelong medical problems, 
including cardiovascular disease, developmental delays, 
and learning disabilities. Individuals with Williams 

Syndrome need costly, ongoing medical care and early interventions such as 
speech, physical, and occupational therapy. Many adults with Williams Syndrome 
contribute to their communities as volunteers or through employment, but few are 
able to be entirely self-sufficient. The Williams Syndrome Association was founded in 
1982 as non-profit organization with the goal of being a comprehensive resource for 
people and families living with Williams Syndrome as well as for doctors, 
researchers, and educators. The Williams Syndrome Association has been 
successful in raising public awareness, increasing funding for new research and 
providing valuable information and support to families affected by Williams 
Syndrome. The Williams Syndrome Association seeks to further generate awareness 
and raise additional funding for programs and initiatives through organizing the 
month of May at Williams Syndrome Awareness Month.  

 For more information about Williams Syndrome Awareness Month click here 
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https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/HB2591
https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/HB2591
https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/HB2591
https://williams-syndrome.org/williams-syndrome-awareness-month-3
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORLEG/bulletins/19d4d69
https://williams-syndrome.org/


email: Rep.CedricHayden@oregonlegislature.gov I phone: 503-986-1407 
address: 900 Court St NE, H-492, Salem, OR 97301 
website: http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/hayden 

 

 

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES OPTIONS: 
• To stop receiving this newsletter, add new newsletters, or modify your subscription services click Manage Preferences  
• To unsubscribe from all information from the Oregon State Legislature click Delete Profile  
• For questions about subscriber services, please email Help 

Information provided may not be final and is subject to change.  If you have questions regarding the Oregon 
Legislative e-Subscribe service, please email leg.helpdesk@state.or.us, or call 503-986-1914. 

 

mailto:Rep.CedricHayden@oregonlegislature.gov
http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/hayden
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORLEG/subscriber/new?preferences=true
%5b%5bONECLICK_UNSUB_URL%5d%5d
https://subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com/
mailto:leg.helpdesk@state.or.us

